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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: [bostwo] FW: Planning Commission Meeting
1 message

BOS Two <bostwo@edcgov.us> Tue, Nov 5, 2019 at 12:29 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Please attach to  #37   File # 19-1648

Elaine Gelber
Assistant to Supervisor Shiva Frentzen
Board of Supervisors, District II
County of El Dorado
Phone: 530-621-5651

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brittany DiTonno <bditonno@edhcsd.org>
Date: Tue, Nov 5, 2019 at 9:19 AM
Subject: [bostwo] FW: Planning Commission Meeting
To: board of supervisors two <bostwo@edcgov.us>
Cc: Kevin Loewen <kloewen@edhcsd.org>

Good morning Elaine,

 

As per our phone conversa�on, please see below email showing EDHCSDs support of Supervisor Frentzen’s request to
hold mee�ngs in EDH at �mes convenient for community members to a�end.

 

Thank you,

 

  

 

Bri�any DiTonno

Execu�ve Assistant to the GM/Clerk of the Board

 

From: Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 2:37 PM
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To: Bri�any DiTonno <bditonno@edhcsd.org>
Cc: tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us; Kevin Loewen <kloewen@edhcsd.org>; April West <awest@edhcsd.org>;
Jeane�e Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>
Subject: Re: Planning Commission Mee�ng

 

Ms. DiTonno and Mr. Loewen,

 

Thank you for your email extending the use of your meeting rooms.  Supervisor Frentzen's item regarding the Central El
Dorado Hills project is on the upcoming Board agenda and staff will wait for the Board's direction before proceeding. 
Thank you.

 

Regards,

 

Char Tim

Clerk of the Planning Commission

 

County of El Dorado 

Planning and Building Department

2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA  95667

(530) 621-5351 / FAX (530) 642-0508

charlene.tim@edcgov.us

 

 

 

On Mon, Nov 4, 2019 at 11:33 AM Brittany DiTonno <bditonno@edhcsd.org> wrote:

The below email is being sent on behalf of Kevin Loewen, General Manager to El Dorado Hills Community
Services District:

 

Good morning,

 

The recent Village Life edition included a statement from Supervisor Shiva Frentzen, in which she’d asserted that a
meeting for the Central EDH project be held in El Dorado Hills. Without consideration for whether or not the newspaper
reported the statement correctly, the District finds that notion to be a superb idea. Doing this would be the sort of public
outreach which builds confidence in the processes carried out by local government.

 

The District is extending an offer for use of the Pavilion and/or Gymnasium to host that meeting, gratis, with there only
needing to be scheduling coordinated. Such a meeting could quite possibly be hosted in the evening and/or weekend,
to afford interested residents the opportunity to participate in this important process.
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Please let me know if this is something you’d like to pursue.

 

Additionally, we noticed the Agenda provides a dial-in number to listen live during the meeting. Is there a limit to how
many people can utilize this number at one time?

 

Thank you,

 

  

 

Brittany DiTonno
Executive Assistant to the GM/Clerk of the Board

1021 Harvard Way, El Dorado Hills, CA 95762

Direct Phone:  916-614-3212

bditonno@edhcsd.org

www.edhcsd.org
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

November 5, 2019 Agenda Item 37 19-1648
1 message

Wayne Haug <whaug@yahoo.com> Mon, Nov 4, 2019 at 6:03 PM
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board - I urge you to unanimously support Supervisor Frentzen recommendation to hold the
hearing(s) for the Central El Dorado Hills project in El Dorado Hills. Having the meeting(s) here
allows the public input to be more open and available to the vast majority of concerned citizens
who are directly impacted by this drastic change to the General Plan. With all due respect the BIA
comments dated November 3, 2019 against this change are specious and their arguments against
the move are exactly why the move should occur. Give all of the concerned residents of El Dorado
Hills a more convenient time and place to have an opportunity to be heard.  Thank you  - Wayne H.
Haug
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